
REQUEST FOR BIDS 
 

Coos County Road Department is seeking bids from qualified and experienced 
Contractors for the Glen Aiken Creek Road/Faith Slide Project located at 55677 Glen 
Aiken Creek Rd., Coquille, OR, 97423. 
 
Request for Bids Documents including instructions for bidders, required bid form, and a 
sample contract may be obtained by contacting Paul Slater, Public Works Director / 
Roadmaster, or Jessica Johnson, Business Operations Manager, at the Coos County Road 
Department Offices, 1281 West Central, Coquille, OR 97423, Ph: (541) 396-7660, or by 
emailing pslater@co.coos.or.us or jjohnson@co.coos.or.us . The Coos County Road 
Department’s office hours are Monday through Thursday, 7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 
A mandatory pre-bid on-site conference is scheduled for July 1, 2024 at 10:00 am.  
 
Bids will be accepted by Bobbi Brooks, Administrative Aide to the Coos County Board of 
Commissioners’ Office, 225 N. Adams, Coquille, OR 97423. Bids must be submitted in 
sealed envelopes and must be clearly labeled “COOS COUNTY GLEN AIKEN CREEK RD / 
FAITH SLIDE REPAIR PROJECT” on the outside of the envelope.  No bids, regardless of 
method of delivery, will be accepted if not received by 2:00 p.m. on July 10, 2024. Bids 
will be publicly opened and read immediately after the bid deadline at the Owen 
Building located at 201 N. Adams, Coquille, OR 97423. 
 
This is a public works contract subject to the prevailing wage requirements of ORS 
279C.800 – 279C.870 and/or the Federal Davis Bacon Act. 
 
 
 
Date: June 25, 2024    Rod Taylor, Chair 
      Board of Commissioners 
 
Publish: Daily Journal of Commerce – June 26, 2024 
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